NTPE Officer Report

January 2023

Smaller virtual meetings were not scheduled in December. Meetings will be held in January to discuss specifics with individual groups. Meetings will be scheduled the 2^{nd} and 3^{rd} week in January. Please encourage all NTPE members to attend.

Please always try to attend your building meetings also. The building meetings will be more specific to your building(s) but it is necessary to get as many people as possible to understand the NTPE staff and our responsibilities.

Again, please note that though NTPE members are on the same contract as the teachers, there are numerous differences in our job responsibilities. The REA created the NTPE Executive Officer position to help communicate the needs and concerns of NTPE members. Often, I have asked Rebecca Titus to assist with getting the answers to your questions as I am not as knowledgeable as she is with union issues. I want to thank Rebecca for always following through with assisting in responding to the NTPE member's concerns/questions. We do understand that often the answers received are not the answers we would like to have as union members. We will continue to support you and respond to your concerns/questions. Please continue to reach out to me at my contact information below.

It is important that we continue to educate our colleagues as well as administration on our different job responsibilities.

Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer L Oakes

Personal Cell #: 610-781-1766

Personal email: oakeshaas@msn.com or oakeshaas@icloud.com

Work # 484-258-7225 ext 35925/ Email oakesj@readingsd.org